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We were heartbroken to hear of the passing of Peggy Sanders on 

July 25, 2017; our library would not be here without the countless 

hours she dedicated to raising money and rallying the community 

behind the construction of our current site. During the grand 

opening of the Sioux Lookout Public Library in 1989, Peggy Sanders 

acknowledged that while many people wanted to name the new 

library in her honour, she graciously refused, and reminded us that 

òthe public library belongs to everyone.ó We couldn't agree more. 

However, this building wouldn't be here without her efforts so we 

dedicated it in her honour through a new welcome sign installed   

at the front entrance of the library in October 2017.  


